
King Solomon Christian Camp summer ‘18 

YOUTH NEWS - JULY 2018

*Abilene FCC has over 30 students to King Solomon Camp 
so far this summer!  Students have been encountering 
Jesus through the story of Elijah…and that the presence 
of the Lord is HERE!   

There is still time to pray for the ministry of King Solomon 
this summer.  Pray for our 1-5th grade students still 
preparing to attend camp.  Pray for David and Cathy 
Brundage.  Pray for their family, the kitchen and 
maintenance workers, camp interns Dauson Whitleley and 
Buck Hayes and all the volunteer staff that come together 
to staff each camp!  

*The Abilene FCC High School youth will be attending CIY MOVE (Christ 
In Youth) in Cleveland, TN at the end of July.   

We are requesting prayer warriors for each of our CIY participants.  God hears prayers and 
causes growth!  Sign up to be a prayer partner for one of the following students or sponsors at 
the Abilene FCC youth board, by emailing ericdannefer@gmail.com or texting Eric @ 
785.221.4070. 

 *Eric Dannefer  *Raycelon Kuntz   

 *Phillip Hayes   *Jailyn Leder  

 *Adara James  *Dakotah Whiteley 

 *Luke Kohler   *Darren Whiteley  

 *Beccy Kobiskie   *Guest from Junction City 

 *Matigan Kobiskie  *Guest from Junction City 

CIY MoVE Summer 2018 - July 20-27 
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